

JAKES Club Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club

Reaching children for Jesus, one child with one horse at a time! Luke 18:15-16

AUGUST - SEPTEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER

JAKES Club,

Hey all, wow, the summer **F L E W** by and it is time to gear back up for our special kiddo's to return the week of Tuesday, September 13th. First however JAKES Club wants to give thanks *and* THANK the Jackson County Sheriff's Mounted Posse for their \$500.00 grant in August! With their support they have provided the second 100 bales of hay. © Many friends helped with "Bucks for Bales" first fundraising project. Everybody say, "Thank you!" ©



"Bucks for Bales!"

Also thanks to everyone for praying for JAKES Club's new small bale hay source. Joe worked diligently researching for quality hay that would maintain our healthy, happy herd. Thank you all for your faithfulness, bless you!

August also finished strong with our Volunteer Saddle Club (VSC) youth in the large outdoor arena! Thank you VSC for your faithfulness in the hot temperatures each morning to work on riding patterns that the youth teams created. Well done kids and congratulations on your independent riding accomplishments. You and your families helped keep Phil, Luke and Numbers focused for the upcoming Therapeutic Saddle Club (TSC) fall season and special thanks to Jeremiah's team. Yea!! ©

Now fall is upon us and the Board, Founders and Volunteers are excited the TSC season is beginning! Personally I am soooo excited because Joe is again tilling up the large (80x150) outdoor arena for the kids to ride. Because of the VSC August youth success, they will be helping plan the TSC riding patterns, utilizing the numbered cones and adding riding games during each of their families volunteer day of participation. How fun is that! ©

Please pray for continued dry weather through September and October so all the kids may be blessed with exciting, relaxing horse therapy fun. You are all invited Tuesday – Friday to come join us! Please try.

JAKES Club also invites you to our annual "Year-End Award Rides" Saturday, October 22, 2016 from 1-3pm. It is always a wonderful time to celebrate the rider's accomplishments for the year. This year each day participants will be riding the "Barrel Pattern"! Yee-Ha! Come have fun and give thanks for JAKES Club's 16th Birthday with homemade desserts from our volunteers, carnival games, popcorn and great fellowship. Mark your calendars now and invite family and friends to attend.

Awesome, you all enjoy the beautiful fall season, keep JAKES Club in your prayers and we hope to see you at the farm. Blessings and *welcome* new families! ©

Cathie and JAKES Club's Team

DONATION CHOICES:

- [] Workplace Giving: CFC #80536 Federal MSECC #3007 State Employees Donor Choice Option with United Way through CFC #80536
- [] Employer Matching Giving (Contact your Payroll Department) and Automatic Payments (Contact your personal bank)
- [] Online Donations wwwJAKESClub.org Giving Base: Recurring Donations Pledge Opportunities & Text Giving 816-256-3233
- [] Shopping with AmazonSmile: Choose Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club Charity
- [] Monthly Check Self addressed envelope provided

JAKES Club 39002 E. Nevins Road Oak Grove, MO 64075 ☆ 816.682.9830 ☆ JAKESClub.org ☆ Info@JAKESClub.org